
 

 

 

 

 

Up to $5,000 
 

THEFT OF U.S. MAIL 

 
 

 

 
The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $5,000 for information leading to the 

identification, arrest, and conviction of the suspect who broke into and stole mail from mailboxes located at 
8325 W. 24th Avenue, Hialeah, FL 33016. The incident occurred during the early morning hours on September 

7, 2022. The suspect was observed driving a Dodge Challenger, possibly a 2016 or later model (pictured 
above). 

 
 

  
 
 
 

   

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 
 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 3175678 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 


